
Dear Parents/Carers ,
Thank you for another good week in school. The children have been enjoying activities based in the wider 

curriculum this week, especially in Music and French. I know that the children had been preparing for the music 

celebration assembly this afternoon to showcase their learning. We have had 2 red classes this week, so I hope 

that we can improve that going into next week. But a huge well done to Year 3 who had had their third week in a 

row as dark green and also being our whole school winners!

Just a reminder that we finish for the Easter holidays on Thursday 1st April at normal staggered finish times. We 

are back in school on Tuesday 13th April at normal staggered start times - breakfast club will also be on that day.
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